Dear Families and Friends,

 

September has been a very emotional and busy month.  I hope that this letter finds you and your family well and resting following the anniversary of September 11th.  

 

We were very excited that an overwhelming amount of family members participated in our support groups at the Voices of September 11th Information Forum.  Over the next several months we will be expanding our teleconference groups to meet your requests.  In October we will begin an evening teleconference group for siblings as well as a teleconference group for grandparents.  We also invite you to join one of our eleven existing teleconference groups.  Please contact our office to register. 

 

On September 9th I joined 9/11 Commissioner and Center for National Policy (CNP) president Tim Roemer at a conference at New York University.  The CNP conference, titled "Securing America in the 21st Century" examined such unfinished agenda items from the 9-11 Commission Report as the need for a reliable radio spectrum for our nation’s first responders and the recommendation that the Federal Government along with State and Local Governments create a nationwide Incident Command System to coordinate disaster response. A transcript of the event is available on the CNP website.  Link = http://www.cnponline.org/Press%20Releases/Transcripts/Sept%209%20NYU%20Transcript.htm

This week, VOICES members attended a screening in New York City of the very important film "Last Best Chance," which dramatizes the chilling threat of a terrorist strike on America with nuclear weapons.  The film was produced by the Nuclear Threat Initiative, founded by former Senator Sam Nunn in 2001 to stop nuclear proliferation and account for all nuclear material around the globe.  The program included a discussion with Nunn and Senator Richard Lugar (R-Ind.) on the ongoing threat of unsecured nuclear weapons and material in the former Soviet Union, Africa and other locations.  
 

In an effort to share lessons learned about caring for our families I joined a panel with 

Dr. Yael Danelli to support the launch her book, "On the Ground After September 11, Mental Health Responses and Practical Knowledge Gained".  This important event, held at Pace University provided an opportunity for service providers who contributed to the book to share their experiences working with those impacted by 9/11.  This book provides important documentation for mutual learning among survivors, rescue workers and professionals. (LINK) = http://www.haworthpress.com/store/SampleText/5598.pdf 

 

In the wake of Katrina and the impending threat of Hurrican Rita we encourage you to be prepared in your home, community and work place.  VOICES continues to distribute preparedness tips for the week throughout the month of September.  The tips for this week and previous weeks are listed below and posted on our website.  (link)

 

As always please don't hesitate to contact us at VOICES at (203) 966-3911 or toll free 

(866) 505-3511.  

 

Warm regards,

 

Mary Fetchet

 

 

I was honored to speak at several conferences this month to promote public policy reform for prevention, preparedness and response.  On September 7, I spoke at a conference in Washington, D.C. sponsored by the New America Foundation.  The conference: Terrorism, Security and America's Pupose: Towards a More comprehensive Strategy.....LINK
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Dear Friends and Families,
This week, VOICES members attended a screening of the very important film “Last Best Chance,” which dramatizes the chilling threat of a terrorist strike on America with nuclear weapons.  (For more information on the film, please see our e-newsletter from .  The program, which included a discussion with former Georgia Senator Sam Nunn and his current Senator Richard Lugar (R-Ind.), was organized by the Nuclear Threat Initiative, which Nunn started in 2001 to work on anti-proliferation and keep weapons of mass destruction out of terrorists’ hands (see picture with VOICES members, left.) 
I also represented VOICES at two very important conferences on international terrorism earlier in September.  I gave a speech on the human face of terrorism at the conference“America’s Purpose 

We hope this E-Newsletter finds all of you and your families well.  As always, please don’t hesitate to contact VOICES’ office at (203) 966-3911 with any question, concerns, or wellness issues for our mental health professionals.
Warm Regards,

Mary Fetchet 

Founding Director 

Voices of September 11th

